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13th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You may be aware that over the last few years Year 5 and Year 6 pupils have had 
the opportunity to take part in a residential trip. 
 
Due to the current pandemic, our planned visit this December is not able to take 
place. Forward planning is difficult at this moment in time as we don’t know what the 
situation will be like in the future and if any restrictions will be in place. However, we 
are very keen to offer our children the opportunities that they would normally have at 
primary school, especially for those children in their last year at Heath Fields. 
 
Robinwood have contacted us and offered the school an opportunity to visit their 
centre in Todmorden from 1st to 3rd March 2021. They are working on ensuring any 
visits are Covid secure. To make some provisional plans we are looking at an 
expression of interest.  
 
We are not asking for commitment at this time, but we need to know who is 
interested in taking part in a residential visit to Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, 
Lancashire from 1st to 3rd March 2021; 3 days, 2 nights. A link will be sent to you via 
text message for you to submit a form expressing whether or not you would be 
interested. 
 
We expect the cost of the residential visit to be approximately £163.00, but will 
finalise any cost and commitment when we know whether or not we have enough 
interest. 
 
Thank you. 

mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/

